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School Lunches 

 

Dear parents/guardians, 

We hope you are all well at this difficult time. This is a time when we all need to focus on our 

families and on our health. We know you are all working together to keep your families safe, staying 

indoors and washing your hands often. It is a challenge for us all but we will get through this 

together.  

The Department of Social Protection has agreed to keep school lunches going – as long as our money 

lasts!! This will be different than lunch in school. There will be one delivery per week per household. 

This will be essential foodstuff and not dinners. The same package will go to each house – there will 

be no taking orders over the phone or by email.  

Paul Murphy has agreed to organise and deliver the food package. However, for Paul to do this we 

need your permission to go ahead with giving Paul names and addresses for delivery. If you are 

interested in getting this food package you now have to do the following 

1. Email your child’s class teacher using the email for google classroom.  

2. Confirm your postal address.  

If we don’t hear from you we will accept you do not want the food parcel.  

We will only be passing on the names of families who email us  

 Paul hopes to start next week with orders and deliveries. To enable him to order stock in, you need 

to reply as soon as possible to this email.  

The latest date for next week’s order is Thursday April 2nd at 3pm.  

 

Thank you for your help 

Stay safe and mind your families.  

 

Le gach deá ghuí 

Bernadette Ryan 

 

PS If you did not contact your child’s teacher with an email address you can email 

principalholyfamilyns@gmail.com about the school lunches.  
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